
Year 3 Newsletter 
Summer Term 2 2022-23  

 

Welcome back to the final term of the academic year. We hope you rested well over the May 

half term and that the children are ready for a busy Summer 2 term! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

We would like to thank you all so much for your support this academic year; your children 

have been phenomenal to teach and we wish them the best of luck as they embark on their 

Year 4 journeys in September. You have been a wonderful set of parents and carers and we 

hope you have a wonderful summer break and hopefully see you in the new term. 

 

Mr. Delaney, Mrs. Greenbank and Ms. Sladden 

 

 

The Compass Curriculum 
This term, we will be focussing on the following subjects: DT, Computing, French, History, Music, PE, PSHE 

and RE. The Compass Curriculum was designed and created by teachers across the multi-academy 

trust. All subjects will now be taught discretely, meaning there will be no more Units of Learning or end 

goals. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you would like more information around this. 

Key dates: 
 

- Friday 16th June: KS2 Sports Day 

- Monday 19th June: 3JD NMM trip 

- Wednesday 19th July: Last day of term 
 

Times Tables 
 

At the end of year 4, your child will be sitting a 

statutory Multiplication Tables Checker. To 

prepare your child for this, we have begun 

practising regularly in year 3. Please support your 

child at home, by allowing them to log into their 

Times Table Rockstars account, as well as 

practising mock tests on www.mathsframe.co.uk 

and searching for “Multiplication Tables Check.” 

Please speak to your child’s teacher for more 

information. 

Sports Day 
This year, we are having Sports Day 

at Sutcliffe Park Racetrack on 

Friday 16th June. For the day, your 

child will need to be suitably 

dressed in their PE kit (it is predicted 

to be quite hot!) and a t-shirt of 

their team colour which they will 

find out prior to the event. Please 

provide your child with plenty of 

drinking water. If your child requires 

sun cream, please apply this before 

they arrive to school. Parents and 

carers are welcome to join us for 

part of the day. Speak to your 

child’s class teacher for more 

information. 

Uniform 
Please label all items of your child’s school 

uniform. Please remember that children should 

be wearing a school jumper/cardigan that has 

the school logo on it. Children are only permitted 

to wear black school shoes or trainers; boots are 

not allowed. Please ensure your child takes their 

earrings out before school, as they are not 

permitted due to health and safety regulations. 

Weather 
As we continue to experience warm weather, 

please ensure all items of your child’s uniform is 

clearly labelled with their name – this will allow lost 

items to be found quicker. If you would like your 

child to wear sun cream, please apply this before 

school. They may bring the sun cream to school but 

will have to apply it themselves. Please ensure your 

child is bringing a water bottle to school each day. 

Sun hats are encouraged also. 

 

Value of the Month 
This term, we will explore the 

value of trust.  

 

PE days 

 
3JD – Monday 

3LG – Tuesday 

3SS – Monday 

 

Please ensure your child’s PE kit 

is suitable for the warmer 

weather that is inevitable this 

term. All items of PE kit should be 

labelled with your child’s name. 

 

 

http://www.mathsframe.co.uk/

